<DEPARTMENT LETTERHEAD>

Date:
<DATE>

To:
<EMPLOYEE NAME>

From: 
<ADMINISTRATOR, HR MANAGER, OR MANAGER>

Re:
<CUPE 2950 RECLASSIFICATION>

Dear <EMPLOYEE NAME>,

This follows up on the reclassification request that you submitted on <DATE RECLASS REQUEST WAS SUBMITTED>.

We have reviewed your current job and CUPE 2950 classification, and agree that your reclassification request has merit.

As a result, your classification has been changed to <NEW BENCHMARK>, which is at Pay Grade <PAY GRADE>.

Effective <EFFECTIVE DATE OF RECLASSIFICATION> you will be moved to this classification at Pay Grade <PAY GRADE>, Step <NEW STEP>, which is at a salary of $<NEW SALARY>.

Let me know if you have any questions regarding this reclassification.

For information about the CUPE 2950 Job Evaluation System, please visit the UBC Human Resources website.
<SIGNATURE>

<NAME OF ADMINISTRATOR, HR MANAGER, OR MANAGER>

cc:
CUPE 2950

